


The new Governance Code for Sport in the UK was due to be
published in September.

Sport England has been responding to queries by asserting that it would be
published ‘by the end of this month’ and it was. It arrived on Monday 31
October.

The Code has, at its heart, five principles of good governance:

Structure

People
Communication
Standards and Conduct
Policies and Processes
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Compliance with the letter of the Principles is not mandatory but Sport
England and UK Sport:

‘hope that all funded bodies — regardless of their
scale and the size of the award — would
recognise the importance of these Principles.

The Code will be mandatory for all sports bodies seeking public funding in the
next funding period. That will include a number of charities seeking Sport
England funding for the first time as a result of the extended remit of Sport
England and, in particular, the focus on encouraging physical activity set out in
the Government's strategy for sport - Sporting Future.

Following the launch of the Charter for Sports Governance, commentators
expressed concern that the Code would not adequately provide for
organisations that are seeking a modest amount of public funding to support

The Code will be mandatory
for all sports bodies seeking

work that they already do or face barriers to complying with some aspects of public funding in the next
the Code. For example, many membership charities harness the passion of funding period...
volunteers to do fantastic work encouraging people to make physical activity
part of their lives. But the volunteer-run membership structure which is such
a strength also makes it harder to embrace some aspects of the Code, such as




